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Monty <montybru@earthlink.net>
Friday, January 22, 2010 4:27 PM
secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
Regulation of Retail Forex

To whom it may concern,
Please don’t change the leverage requirements (RIN 3038-AC61). It will only hurt the little guy. There are millions of us that
will be hurt by this action.

Thanks for your consideration on this matter.
Respectfully,
Monty Brubaker


